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Annual Review published; your questions
answered

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: June 29, 2018

The final version of the Table Tennis England Annual Review has been published, alongside the governing body’s
responses to questions raised by our members.

The Review, which can be downloaded below, covers the financial year ended March 31, 2018 and the 2017/18
playing season.

A draft of the document was published last month and members were given the chance to submit questions
and points of accuracy ahead of the Annual Conference and AGM, which take place on Saturday.

This allowed our whole membership to engage and ask questions, rather than just those in attendance on the
day and also allowed us to give detailed responses to the wider membership rather than just a verbal response
at the conference.

Our responses to the questions we received can also be downloaded below. Attendees at the Annual
Conference will have the opportunity to ask additional questions on the day.

Printed copies of the Annual Review will be available for collection at the Annual Conference and AGM and will
afterwards be posted to Company Members and PremierClubs.

Other members can request a copy of the Annual Review by emailing help@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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